

June 26, 2025

Dear Apex Friendship High School Community,

During the recent school year, town staff received concerns regarding students parking their vehicles on residential properties surrounding Apex Friendship High School.

I am writing as a reminder that this practice is not permitted by the Town of Apex Unified Development Ordinance. Student parking (whether paid or free) is not allowed on residential properties, and civil penalties can be assessed on the property owner for allowing students to park on their property.

If a student has, or is planning to, make a parking agreement with a neighboring *residential* property owner, please be advised that the ordinance will be strictly enforced in the upcoming school year.

Please note that parking at *non-residential* properties is allowed with permission of the property owner, as long as proper guidelines for parking are met.

Questions regarding compliance should be directed to the Town's Zoning Compliance Supervisor, Joe Curtin, at joe.curtin@apexnc.org or (919) 249-1125.

We appreciate your understanding and wish everyone a successful new school year!

Sincerely,

Marty Stone

Apex Assistant Town Manager